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The Committee met and discussed the status of the Youth Ambassadors visits as follows:

Zweibrucken, Germany

D. Morrison, Chair provided an update regarding the Global Perspectives Programs.  Mr. Morrison
advised that a new group of students participating in the Global Perspectives Program at Innisdale
Secondary School began on February 4, 2019.  Mr. Morrison commented that the application process
for the 2019/2020 Global Perspectives Program has commenced and that the deadline for
submissions is February 22, 2019.

Mr. Morrison had discussions with the Committee regarding a fundraising initiative for the Youth
Ambassadors/Global Perspectives Program. Mr. Morrison advised that funds raised would be used to
assist those students who are unable to participate in the program for financial reasons. The
Committee provided their feedback to Mr. Morrison.
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YOUTH AMBASSADORS UPDATE

The Committee met and discussed the status of the Youth Ambassadors visits as follows:

Zweibrucken, Germany

D. Morrison, Chair provided an update regarding the Global Perspectives Programs. Mr. Morrison advised
that a new group of students participating in the Global Perspectives Program at Innisdale Secondary School
began on February 4, 2019. Mr. Morrison commented that the application process for the 2019/2020 Global
Perspectives Program has commenced and that the deadline for submissions is February 22, 2019.

Mr. Morrison had discussions with the Committee regarding a fundraising initiative for the Youth
Ambassadors/Global Perspectives Program. Mr. Morrison advised that funds raised would be used to assist
those students who are unable to participate in the program for financial reasons. The Committee provided
their feedback to Mr. Morrison.
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